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Visit Us! 
Our gathering place:  Round the Clock 

1607 Calumet Rd. Chesterton.  
When: Last Monday of every month 

Time: 6:00 pm to eat – 7:00 pm to meet 
 

Hey there fellow riders, 
 
Summer quickly came to an end, but we still have some rides planned so keep an 
eye on the calendar. 
 
We had a great turn out for the Progressive Dinner.  No one should have gone 
away hungry!  Thank you again to our hosts the Byers and the Cases. Thank you 
to Al Alliss for leading us on our ride to Middlebury, IN.  Nice weather, good 
food, and lots of laughs. 
 
Please keep an eye on the task when riding.  We have had a few friends in motor-
cycle accidents this summer that were caused by others on the road.  We are 
looking forward to the rides that are left for the year.  Please keep the suggestions 
coming.  We are new at this and still could use some help. 
 
Ride safe and always RIDE YOUR OWN RIDE  in a group or by yourself. 
 
Mark & Lucy Laing 
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Rider Education 
Dave & Beth Korwek 

 

 

End of another season 
 
Fall is officially here. It doesn’t seem possible that we have gone through an-

other summer. Even though there is still time to get a few rides in, it won’t be long 
before we have settled our bike in the garage for the “Non Riding” season.  

 For those of you that wash and polish the bike before storing it or the 
ones that like to get the maintenance done before the she’s put to bed, we can both 
agree that it was a year full of fun with lots of rides and events. 

I will get the usual warnings out of the way by mentioning that leaves and 
water don’t mix well on the road as well as the smoke from those burning leaves 
that can lead to reduced visibility. If you are out burning leaves make sure to take 
the appropriate precautions like having a hose ready and that you don’t burn on 
windy days.  

A few things to also bring up is, with the time change coming, we will be 
going to and/or coming from work in the dark. Animals tend to travel at dusk and 
dawn, especially deer. Hunting season is right around the corner so keep an eye 
out for more vehicles parked on the sides of the roads.   

While you are sitting in the meeting this month, Beth and I will have our be-
hinds parked next to a campfire enjoying one of the last campouts of the year. 
Were glad that we, as a group, have made it through another riding season un-
scathed and that we will be able to do it again in the spring. I hope that everyone 
had a chance to enjoy at least one of the events that went on this past season and if 
you have an idea for next year, let someone on the staff know so that we can get it 
on the schedule. We definitely could use some ideas for over the winter. Everyone 
take care and we’ll see you all soon.  

 
Dave and Beth 
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Sunshine Gal 

Please contact Jean Vaclavik at 219-759-2489 or E–
mail:  sunshine@gwrrainq2.org with the names of 
anyone that is sick, injured, or has passed away so  
a card may be sent and thoughts and prayers can be 
passed along. 
Sunshine Gal (Jean Vaclavik) will sew patches on 
cloth vests “only” for Q2 chapter riders. 

Chapter Colors 

Show you belong to a great organization…wear 
them! Everyone wears their colors to the 

meetings, but what about to dinner on 
Tuesdays, or to other functions. You don’t have 
to wear your vest and all, how about a teal shirt.   

The Chapter Store 

We have plenty of goodies in stock! See Lucy 
Laing to purchase your pins, patches, flags, and 
we now have vests.Vests are $15.00 each and 
are available in a variety of sizes. We also have 
newer polo style shirts available for purchase for 
$20.00.  Available in sizes S, M, L, XL, XXL, and 

XXXL (additional charge for XXXL). All store 
items are available upon request,                  

contact Lucy Laing. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

      
       
       
        
       

Members Community Page 

FOR SALE 
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Information on this page will change monthly as rides get added to the schedule.                                                                                         

                                        
 

 

Saturday October 1st, Region “D” Team Meeting “Surprise ride”  

Saturday October 8th, Jims Fall ride, 8am Breakfast Rosewood. 9am depart Thomas Honda 

Tuesday October 11th TBD  

Saturday October 15th, Galveston’s Michigan City, 3pm Thomas Honda, 4pm Dinner 

 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

Use the Q2 web page for the current up to date events calendar. 

    B.A.C.D. Bring a Covered Dish                     B.A.C. Bring a chair        B.A.D. Bring a Drink                                                                                                                                     
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          GWRRA National Staff: 
 
Executive Directors   
Ray Gariss                                                                        
Director@GWRRA.Org 
 800-843-9460 

GWRRA District Staff: 
Region D Director 
Lloyd & Becky Glydewell 
937-322-7156        lglydewell@att.net 
 
Indiana District Director 
Ray and Melinda Faber 
765-307-0134        indd2016@yahoo.com 
 
Indiana Asst. Directors 
Wolfgang and Connie Gless 
269-476-2321        
wolfconn70@gmail.com 
 
 

      GWRRA CHAPTER Q-2 
STAFF: 
 
Chapter Director 
Mark Laing 
219-741-5484 
chapterdirector@gwrrainq2.org 
 
Membership enhancement 
coord. 
membership@gwrrainq2.org 
 
Webmaster 
Don & Vikki Weaver 
219-712-2344 
webmaster@gwrrainq2.org 
 
Rider Education 
Dave Korwek 
219-730-5497 
educator@gwrrainq2.org 
 
Treasurer   
Denise Parker 
219-776-2706 
treasurer@gwrrainq2.org 
 
Ride Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sunshine Gal 
Jean Vaclavik 
219-759-2489 
sunshine@gwrrainq2.org 
 
Stores 
Lucy Laing 
219-741-2467 
store@gwrrainq2.org 
 
Chapter Newsletter Editor 
newsletter@gwrrainq2.org 

10/06  Chuck/Bertie Thomas 
10/09  Mark/Lucy Laing 
10/29  Ray/Donna Newbold 
  

            October 

  Happy Anniversary 

                                      

10/07 Jean Vaclavik 
10/08  Bertie Thomas 
10/10  Ray Newbold 

        October 

     Happy Birthday 
     
    
         
 

365 US  HWY 6 Portage Indiana  
219-762-7778 or 877-762-7779 


